
Dan Adams 
 

It is beyond asinine that Ecology is considering this change. Diesel trucks are vital to delivering
everything that modern society requires, especially highly perishable fruits and vegetables picked
out of state. There is no practical vehicle other than a diesel-fueled refrigerated truck that can
convey fresh salad greens from the farms in California or Arizona to Washington grocery stores
before they spoil. 

Ecology's effort in this regard will lead to increases in prices for all Washingtonians, and it will
continue to lower living standards. It must be rejected.


